

Campaign News

MAY 2, 2021

OVER \$1,750,00 PLEDGED from 120 families!!!

We are almost there!!!
It is not too late to make Your commitment!

This Weekend is Commitment Weekend!

We kindly ask that you please let us know about your giving intentions by the end of this weekend!

Our Campaign is well under way now and we are pleased to announce we are over the halfway mark! We are very grateful for all the support we have received so far. We want to thank the 120+ families who have given and have helped us get to this point.

This weekend is Commitment Weekend, which is the weekend we are asking all families to return in their response cards and indicate their giving intentions. Responses can be given in the offertory baskets or in one of the Campaign baskets located at Informational Tables.

EXTRA BROCHURES & PLEDGE ENVELOPES AVAILABLE

If you did not receive a brochure booklet, forgot or misplaced your pledge envelope, or would like to volunteer, there are Pledge envelopes and materials located at the Campaign Informational Tables in the vestibule of the church or check in the pews. Our Campaign Committee Members and volunteers will also be available to answer any questions you may have concerning the campaign.

- **†** Reflect on how greatly God has blessed you
- **†** Acknowledge true thankfulness for your blessings
- Prayerfully consider how your pledge can reflect your gratitude

Stewardship Reflection

Children, let us love not in word or speech but in deed and truth." - 1 JOHN 3:18

Regarding our Catholic faith, do you "walk the talk?" Do your actions reflect what it means to be a good disciple? Are you an active participant at Sunday Mass? Are you joyful when participating in parish ministry? Do you give gratefully and generously with your financial support to your parish and other Church needs? If not, it's not too late to start!